Outpatient Referrals
The PCT has been instructed by the Strategic Health Authority that it must commence collecting details of the numbers of referrals being made by practices on a weekly basis.  The SHA views this data collection as an integral part of the PCT’s Financial Recovery process.
The aim of the exercise is to seek to introduce a form of “commitment accounting” whereby the PCT will seek to estimate the cost of Outpatient activity well in advance of it occurring. This in turn will enable the PCT to inform Practice Based Commissioning organisations of the service demand and likely impact on their indicative budgets.  The aim will be to take appropriate corrective action in advance rather than retrospectively when actual activity data is known some three months later, as happens now.

To this end all practices are requested to complete the enclosed simple spreadsheet each Friday, detailing the numbers of referrals made per specialty over the previous Monday to Friday period.  Practices are also asked to include details of the numbers of Private Referrals made, and this is at the request of DacCom Ltd.  The PCT will not be making any use of the information relating to the numbers of Private Referrals.

Once completed the spreadsheet should be emailed to Sandra Birch at the PCT, who will arrange for the information to be collated.  All collated information will be shared with DacCom Ltd.  

